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NO on HB 3076 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. It is yet another attack on our Second Amendment rights. 

This is a double jeopardy against one type of business owner. Gun shops already 

have to go through a stringent repeated process to have a FFL to be able to sell 

guns. They also have to go through the process of having a business license in the 

state of Oregon. What would be the benefit of another licensing program except to 

target a particular business for winners and losers. This is wasted, taxpayer money 

once again. It is clear that the liberals in this state want to make it hard if not 

IMPOSSIBLE for the citizens to own firearms. 

 


